
WEEKLY

What a busy and exciting week we've had here at Barrow! We kicked off the week with 'Dress to
Express Day' for Children's Mental Health Week, where our children learned about the Zones of
Regulation—an important tool to help them identify and manage their emotions. It was
wonderful to see everyone so engaged and expressing themselves in such creative ways.
This week also marked our Interfaith Harmony Week, where we focused on learning about festivals
from different religions. It's always inspiring to see our children learning about and appreciating
the rich diversity of cultures and beliefs around the world.

On Thursday, we had our SIAMS inspection, and I couldn’t be prouder of how the Barrow family
came together. As always, our children and staff showed what it truly means to live by 'The
Barrow Way.' It was a joy to showcase the amazing work being done at our school. We are
looking forward to receiving the report and will share it with you as soon as it arrives.

A reminder that next week, due to the car park resurfacing, Ks1 (only) will be able to start at 9.30
and leave at 3pm. Please see last week’s newsletter.

We shared some lovely news today with the children. Miss Walker (Year 1 teacher) is having a baby
in June! As soon as we have details of the teacher that will be covering her maternity leave, we will
let parents know. Until then, we look forward to taking care of her as she prepares to become a
mummy. 

Wishing everyone a lovely weekend ahead.
Mrs. McArdle
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DIARY DATES
Sun 9th Feb -  Clitheroe URC Church Service Year 5
Fri 14th Feb- 2.30pm Barrow Valentine Cafe (main hall)
*A reminder to bring cakes in if you would like to donate* 



Consider our childrens’ safety 
Please do not park on the zigzag lines in front of our school.

These lines indicate the part of the road where motorists
should not wait, stop, or park a vehicle

THIS WEEK

February half term camp bookings are
now live!

https://enrolmy.com/progressive-sports-south-
lancashire/activity/21-

Barrow_Primary_School_February_Holiday_Camp

Please contact our school office to book netball club, chess club and book club (limited places)

Litter picking competition



Headteacher Awards

THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love,everyone growing togetherto bethe best that we can be

Star Awards

Oak class had a special treat of toasting marshmallows

on the firepit and reading a story outside

We started off Children's Mental Health

Week by dressing to express ourselves

Oak class had a special visitor from

Clitheroe Mosque

We’ve been learning about

Diwali in Year 3 and 4


